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RE: vehicle
From:
To :
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Tue, 15 Mar 2011 10:03:45 +1100

Adrian & Wendy,
I'll organise a temporary increase of $50k through until the end of April. Once you find a vehicle we can do a direct debit
into the dealer's account if you want to let us know some account details etc.
I won't be able to get up to see you until the week beginning the 2gth so I'll lock in a visit for Tues the 29th but will talk to
you beforehand.
Could you let me know what proceeds you are expecting from the sale of any real estate just so I have a bit of a picture
before I come to see you.
Have a safe trip.
Regards

Senior Rural Manager
Rabobank
Cnr Cunningham & Stuart Sts
Dalby Qld 4405

PH:
M:

From: WENDY BRAUER- - - Sent: y esdf f 15 Marc~
To:
Sub1ec : ve 1c e

•

Adrian and I are flying home on the 15th here so we will land in Brisbane on the 17th. We will have to purchase a vehicle to get
home. We are looking into a dual cab, I think that we mentioned it before.

Obviously, there isn't enough money in our checking account. Can we have an extension or chattle finance.
We will be transferring money from the USA back to Australia. Also, we have sold some real estate so that money will be in our
account on or about the 8th of April. We also have the $47,000 from Campbell to come in on the 1st April. I will also be
transferring money from our FMD to help with the cashflow when I return to Australia.
We are still waiting on the sale of our US house that will come in hopefully in the next few months.

If it is possible, could you please come up by the 25th March, so that we can get a plan going to restock Kia-Ora and begin the
production phase again. We are anxious about what we can work out. We have some ideas, though.
We will contact you when we find a vehicle in Brisbane so that the amount will be covered. We anticipate approximately 2500030000 to be necessary for the vehicle.
Thanks,
Wendy Brauer

